

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

03/12/18

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Christmas Concert

Children are busy practising for their Christmas Concert, which is on 18th Dec @ 7.30 in the complex. We look forward to seeing you all there.

Raffle

Our annual Christmas Raffle takes place on Thursday 20th Dec in Ballycullane NS. Lines are €2.00 each and will be sent home with children.

We have some lovely prizes again this year, but we are looking for Donations for our Christmas Hamper see back for some ideas. Items can be dropped into the school during school hours.

Clothes Collection

Thank you all for taking part in the clothes collection. It raised €317.47 for the school. It was Great Response.

Interactive Board

We got a new Interactive Board installed in the Senior Room today. Money from the concert draw as well as our ICT Grant should cover the cost.

<u>Singing</u>

Singing is starting this week with Aileen Lambert and for the next 2 Mondays as part of our Creative Schools initiative. You'll have a chance to hear the results during our Concert.

Christmas Decoration

4th, 5th and 6th class have been busy making Christmas Decorations for Wexford Co. Council recycled art competition. One entry per class will be on Display in Wexford Co. Council Offices.

Christmas Annuals

Christmas Annuals orders must be in before this Friday 7th December.

Le gach dea-ghui	